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The officers of the Mexican American Student Association and Prof. Juan Rodriguez and Dr. Rudy Rosales of UTSA, who spoke at the rally, hold the banner that commemorates the Cesar Chavez March held on Sunday. The march started at the Seguin Courthouse and ended with festivities on TLU’s Library Lawn.
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News
Photographer and 2009 National Women’s History Project honoree Tammy Cromer-Campbell, will be on campus Thursday, April 2, to discuss her project, “Fruit of the Orchard: Environmental Justice in East Texas.” She will speak at 7 p.m. in Dunne Conference Center about her environmental activism in Winona, De Berry, and Houston, Texas and Seattle, Washington.  Cromer-Campbell is known for her work in Winona, a rural Texas community of 500 people who are thought to have suffered major health problems associated with emissions from a nearby toxic waste facility.  The lecture is free and open to the public.

The Center for Women’s Studies will conclude the semester with a lecture by Dr. Jennifer Mata, assistant professor of history and philosophy at the University of Texas Pan American.  The lecture is entitled “Mexican American Women in History” and is co-sponsored by the Center for Women’s Studies and the Mexican American Student Association.  The lecture will begin at 7 p.m. on April 16 in Langner Hall 120.

Library news – When libraries unite through TexShare, savings results. If TLU had to subscribe to TexShare databases individually, it would cost $120,770 per year.  However, because of the TexShare library consortium, the cost to TLU is only $2,625 per year.  
Thanks to TexShare, TLU students and faculty can access 50 databases from EBSCO, Gale Cengage Learning, ProQuest, and OCLC NetLibrary. TexShare provides access to 12,947 full-text journals; 1,318 newspapers and newswires; 4,654 reference books; 597,326 primary source documents; and 28,281 electronic books.  All this is possible because of TexShare's consortium buying power that represents 538 public libraries, 46 four-year public colleges and universities, 48 four-year private colleges, 58 community colleges, and 4 clinical medicine libraries.  
Hellos and Good-byes

After many years working for Sodexo at TLU, Mary Lou Perkins is retiring on Wednesday, April 1.  Sodexo will be celebrating her retirement from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. on Wednesday in Hein Dining Hall.  Everyone is invited to stop by at this time to greet Mary Lou and wish her well.   
Miscellaneous
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Amanda Gerstmann, Lindsay Scales and Melanie Green look over the donated prom dresses for the TLU Inter-Sorority Council (ISC) Cinderella Project last week.  Members of the ISC donate the dresses to the Cinderella Project, and high school girls in the Seguin community then come by TLU to pick out dresses and accessories for their own prom, at no cost.  
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